
 

SUPPORT SESSIONS FOR 

PARENTS OF 

CHILDREN/YOUNG PEOPLE 

WITH A DIAGNOSIS OF ASC  

These Surgeries are offered by Anne Pocock, Specialist Teacher for Autism and 

 Magda Glinkowska, Early Years Autism Specialist  

We are offering Surgeries for Parents/Carers. You are welcome to attend any 

of the dates. For more information and to check availability, please call Vista 

St Albans CIC on 07584 798528 to book your 30 minutes appointment. 

All Surgeries will take place at Fleetville Junior School, 228 Hatfield Road, St 

Albans, AL1 4LW. Times available are: 9.15am, 9.50am, 10.30am and 

11.05am. 

Autumn Term 2017 - Consultation Dates: 
 

Monday, 25th September 2017 

Monday, 20th November 2017 

This is an opportunity for Parents to discuss with a professional any concerns they may have about 

their child regarding home or school. 

When you have booked an appointment, please do make sure that you turn up promptly for your 

session so that we do not keep anyone waiting. If for any reason you are unable to keep your 

appointment, please ring the above number in advance to cancel, so that your slot may then be 

allocated to others. 

For more information about this service please feel free to call St Albans Plus on 01727 855134  

Email: vistastalbans@gmail.com 

Website: www.vistastalbans.org.uk 

Being a parent can be challenging at times – we can offer individual support as well as a variety of information and 

guidance to services. Vista is committed to improving life chances for children and young people by supporting parents. 
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